
SAVE THE DATE ! 
 

October 25-27, 2019 
School of Veterinary Medicine 

Class of 1969 Semi-Centennial Reunion 
 

The “Class of 69 Committee” hopes that you can join your class to celebrate our 50th 
reunion in Davis.  This is simply a “heads up” so that you and yours can start planning.   
 
The schedule of events is evolving, but festivities begin at noon for lunch on Friday, 
October 25 at the School, followed by a VIP walking tour and Alumni BBQ.  On 
Saturday, we will have brunch with the Dean at the School, plus activities leading up to 
a Rose Ceremony Reception to honor our departed colleagues, followed by the 50th 
Class Dinner.  Steve Barthold will host a getaway brunch on Sunday morning at his 
home (1915 Imperial Avenue, Davis). We have set up a class website at 
https://www.vetmed.ucdavis.edu/alumni/reunion-celebrations/1969.  It will provide 
updated information as plans evolve.  The website will have links to register, make hotel 
reservations, and provide updated contact information.  Even if you can’t make it, we 
hope that we can obtain contact information from you to keep you up to date. 
 
The Committee wants to put together a “Memory Book” with photos and short bios of 
everyone.  We are still planning the format, but in the meantime, dig up a current 
mugshot and think about what you might want to say about yourself.  The School can 
scan and return photos, if you wish.   
 
We have reserved rooms at the UC Davis Hyatt Place Hotel, which is on campus and 
within walking distance of downtown.  It is located at 173 Old Davis Road Extension. 
Reservations # 530-756-9500, or via the BOOKING LINK on the class website. Be sure 
to note group block “Vet School Reunion”.  Buses will take us to various venues to and 
from the hotel and events.   
 
We’d like to get started by obtaining, updating or verifying your most recent contact 
information, including mailing address (hopefully this letter got to you), email, and 
telephone numbers.  You can provide information through the website (above), or 
contact Pilar Rivera in the Dean’s Office (perivera@ucdavis.edu).  If you contact Pilar, 
put “class of 1969” in the subject line. We would appreciate hearing from you ASAP!   
 
     The Class of 69 Reunion Committee  
  
     Rob Yelland  ryelland@gmail.com 
     Arleene Skillman askillvet@gmail.com 
     Gerry Huff  gh43@earthlink.net  
     Howard Hill  Hhill@IowaSelect.com 
     Rich Hack  hoover01@earthlink.com 
     Phil Brown  pbrowndvm@gmail.com 
     Steve Barthold swbarthold@ucdavis.edu 
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